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To All that this may concern.  

 

         My name is John Kringlen, and I firmly support this Ballot measure. For the 

farmers and ranchers alone, this would take away a major burden. Going from field to 

field checking cattle or water can be done much quicker once off of the main roads. 

Utv's can go through the fields much quicker than a pickup.  

 

         I have ridden in Arizona, around Salome (about two hours south west of 

Phoenix) where ohv's are road legal. The ease of getting in their sxs and cruising 

right from home to ride was fantastic. For most people, their sxs will use less gas 

than their vehicles they use to haul them. For those of us who live just a few miles 

from riding access, this will be a huge benefit.  

 

Thank you for your time and consideration in support for this bill. 


